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Douglas/Cochise County meeting



• $95 million federal grant for 
the expansion of I-10 between 
Phoenix and Casa Grande

• $500,000 grant through the 
Corridor Identification and 
Development Program

Recent grants



Strategic Highway Safety Plan

The plan sets the traffic safety 
priorities for the state.

• Updated every five years

• Last update was in 2019

• Complete October 2024



Strategic Highway Safety Plan

• Vision: Creating a shared 
responsibility so everyone arrives 
safely home

• Goal: Reduce life-altering traffic 
crashes 20% by 2030



May 2023 — A crash caused significant damage to 
the support structure of the US 191 bridge over 
westbound I-10 just west of Willcox.

I-10/US 191 bridge repair

Today — Construction has started 
and the contractor is finishing a 
temporary road  for detours.
• Bridge deck demo expected by 

late March. 
• Overall project completion is 

anticipated in mid-June.



Snowy conditions

I-17 at Scenic Overlook

I-40 at Riordan

I-40 Pine Springs, eastbound

I-40



Thank you!


